
Let’s launch children and their families into a future of hope!

The NAHMA Educational Foundation and regional host AHMA Pacific Southwest invite you 
to celebrate Education with us at The View, on the 55th floor of Palms Casino Resort in Las 
Vegas, NV on Wednesday, June 24, 2015 from 6:30 pm to 9:30 pm.

Our annual fundraising event supports the Scholarship fund for the NAHMA Educational Foundation, a 
501 c (3) nonprofit corporation, dedicated to furthering the educational opportunities of residents living 
at an Affordable Housing Management Association (AHMA) member property. The foundation annually 
grants educational scholarships to qualified applicants holding a high school diploma or GED who are 
pursuing higher education in a college, university, community college, trade/professional school or 
institution. Since inception, the foundation has awarded $520,000 in grants to 338 residents across the 
nation.

For 2015, the event will be hosted at The View, an elegant venue providing spectacular views of the Las 
Vegas strip. The party will be entertaining and fun, and provide a significant opportunity to network with 
national leaders in Affordable Housing and Multifamily Housing who are attending the annual NAHMA 
summer meeting and the National Apartment Association (NAA) Conference and Exposition. This is a 
great opportunity for property managers, vendors, and industry stakeholders to support this important 
scholarship program.

Please see the attached document for description of sponsorship levels and benefits, including program 
book advertising, marketing opportunities, and tickets for the event. All sponsorship levels include 
advertising in the evening’s program book and event signage.

Advanced individual tickets may be purchased for $150.00 per 
person though April 15th, so don’t delay. Regular event ticket prices 
of $175 go on sale starting June 1st. We encourage individuals to 
make a donation above the cost of the event ticket price.

All donations are tax deductible. Please carefully complete the 
attached sponsorship form and send a check or credit card 
information to: Mark Livanec, Growth Marketing Lab, 133 East 
De La Guerra PMB 315, Santa Barbara, CA 93101. Payment 
and advertisement electronic files must be received no later than 
May 31, 2015.

Thank you for your consideration and continued support!

Sincerely,
Melissa Fish-Crane, Chairperson of the Board of Directors
Nancy Hogan, Vice Chair 
Mark Livanec, Event Committee Chair


